
Yes, they knew God, but they wouldn’t worship him as God or even give 
him thanks. And they began to think up foolish ideas of what God was 
like. As a result, their minds became dark and confused. Claiming to be 
wise, they instead became utter fools. And instead of worshiping the 
glorious, ever-living God, they worshiped idols made to look like mere 
people and birds and animals and reptiles.  Romans 1:21-23 

Theology that matters is the theology that causes us to                           more 

like                                      . 

God is                                                     . 

Great is the Lord! He is most worthy of praise! No one can measure his 
greatness. Let each generation tell its children of your mighty acts; let 
them proclaim your power. I will meditate on your majestic, glorious 
splendor and your wonderful miracles.  Psalm 145:3-5 

O Lord, our Lord, your majestic name fills the earth. Your glory is higher 
than the heavens.  Psalm 8:1 

The                                                         to God’s majesty is                                                      . 

“Come and see a man who told me everything I ever did! Could he 
possibly be the Messiah?” So the people came streaming from the 
village to see him.  John 4:29-30 

“Worship is at once the overall character of the renovated thought life and 
only safe place for a human being to stand.” – Dallas Willard 

For we were not making up clever stories when we told you about the 
powerful coming of our Lord Jesus Christ. We saw his majestic splendor 
with our own eyes when he received honor and glory from God the Father. 
The voice from the majestic glory of God said to him, “This is my dearly 
loved Son, who brings me great joy.”  2 Peter 1:16-17
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                                                         : the                                       of God. 

Theology: the study of God that seeks to answer the questions: what is the 
nature of God, purpose of human existence, and the relationship between 
God and humanity? 

We all were                                                  to                                                      something. 

We tend to make                                                 things more                                                    

than God. 

We fall into                                                    . 

Idolatry: anything that has captured your heart more than God. 

“An idol is whatever you look at and say, in your heart of hearts, ‘if I have 
that, then I’ll feel my life has meaning, then I’ll know I have value, then I’ll 
feel significant and secure.’” – Tim Keller 

What happens when idolatry floods our hearts? 

You leave                                             . 

“If I find in myself desires which nothing in this world can satisfy, the only 
logical explanation is that I was made for another world.” – C.S. Lewis 

You leave                                                 .


